
          WEB SITE  WWW.THREERIVERS.K12.OR.US                                           JESSICA DURRANT, PRINCIPAL 

 

 
   

7:40  a.m. -  1:55  p.m. 
Office Hours  7:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
LATE START  TIMES   9:40-1:55 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2nd   M/W Kindergarten Day 
          Spelling Bee @ Manzanita  
4th    Easter 
6th    Site Council Meeting  
7th    Spring Pictures                              
8th    Spring Pictures 
9th     T/R Kindergarten Day    
           Battle of the Books  @ Manzanita 
13th    4th grade Get America Singing   
           GPPAC  9:00-11:00 
14th    Parent Lunch Day   
            District Spelling Bee @ D.O. 
16th    M/W Kindergarten Day 
19th    Progress Reports go home   
           P.T.A. Meeting 
19th-23rd  National Volunteer Week 
20th    Mr. Granger's class to Crater Lake 
21st     Mr. Davidson’s  class to Crater Lake 
22nd   Mr. Cushing’s class to Crater Lake 
            Family Reading Night  6:00-7:00 p.m. 
22-23  Book Fair  in Library 
26th    Middle/High school conferences 
28th    Last day for Good News Club 
30th   M/W Kindergarten Day   
           2 Hour Late Start  9:40-1:55 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
3rd-7th   Teacher Appreciation Week 

4th   Smokey Bear  Kindergarten & First Grades  1:15 p.m.      

         Kindergarten Round-up  2:00-4:00 p.m. 

7th   T/R Kindergarten Day   

         P.T.A. Family Carnival Night 

9th   Mother’s Day 

14th   M/W Kindergarten Day 

19th   Fifth grade classes to Table Rock   

          K/First grade Music Concert  6:00 -  6:45 p.m. 

21st  T/R Kindergarten Day    
          Fourth grades to Applegate Interpretive Center   
          Sunny Valley 
28th  M/W Kindergarten Day     

         Two hour late start  9:40 -  1:55 p.m. 

31st   NO SCHOOL Memorial Day 

 

 



 
 

Hats are not to be worn at school due to sanitary reasons (head lice).  
Students are grabbing and putting on other student’s hats.     

 If your student wears a hat to the bus stop for warmth, they must  remove  
the hat and put it in their back-pack when they get on the bus in the morning.  

Hats are to remain in the student’s  back-pack for the entire day. 

 
  Parents….. please remember we are trying to keep the  
       focus on healthy food, snacks & drinks.   
   Please do not send sodas, energy drinks or coffee drinks    
              in your child’s lunch. 

 

 
*Book Fair - Thursday, April 22  - 7:30 a.m. -7:00 p.m. - Library 

*Family Reading Night -Thursday, April 22-  6:00-7:00 p.m.  - Gym 
*Book Fair -  Friday, April 23 7:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m.  - Library  

541-476-3132                                               Oregon Books   
Grants Pass Shopping Center 
 
Any supporter that mentions Manzanita when purchasing books triggers a donation of 5% of the total sale to Manza-
nita’s library.  (We must exclude public institutional sales from this program.)   

Even orders through www.oregonbooks.com qualify. 
As an example of how all this works, if you have just 50 supporters buying $10.00 worth of books each month, your  
library would have $300.00 during the year to spend.      Please come in soon and pick out some great  
books for your kids 
 
Thank you for shopping locally 
Jeff, Kim, Karen, Robert, Teresa, Linda, Kayla, Trista and Maggie 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 



     Come and enjoy this magical evening filled with spectacular  
     entertainment.  ANNUAL THEME  BASKET and RAFFLE  
     PRIZES as well as the SILENT AND LIVE AUCTION.    
     Come bid on some really great prizes that have been donated for  
     this special evening! 
     ADMISSION: $5.00 this includes dinner, a raffle ticket,  carnival       
     games, activities & bounce houses. 



                                                 
     May 2010                                                              

 
    Dear Parents, teachers and students, 

 
    The Kindergarten and First grades, along with the fourth and fifth grade choir,     
    will present their music concert, Wednesday, May 19th, from 6:00-7:00 p.m.   
   in the Manzanita gym.   
  A big thank you to the P.T.A. for the decorations!    
   Singers should dress in nice bright spring colors.  

 
     Performers come directly to the gym at 5:50 p.m. on May 19th and   

     find their place on the risers.  The risers will be located on the stage.   
     The program begins promptly at 6:00 p.m. 
 
     Come listen and sing along with us on May 19th  from  6:00-7:00 p.m. 
 

     Sincerely, 
 
     Mrs. Karen Hegdahl                        
     Music Teacher 
 

MANZANITA 
  ELEMENTARY  

  WATCH US GROW  
MUSIC CONCERT 

 



MANZANITA  
ELEMENTARY 

 2010-2011 SCHOOL 
YEAR 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
 

WHERE:  MANZANITA ELEMENTARY 
         310 SAN FRANCISCO STREET 
         GRANTS PASS OR 97526 
         541-479-6433 
 
WHEN:    TUESDAY, MAY 4, 2010 
 
 
TIME:       2:00-4:00 PM 
 

ALL CHILDREN NEED TO BE REGISTERED FOR  
KINDERGARTEN. 

AVOID THE RUSH. DO IT NOW! 
 

WE AT MANZANITA SCHOOL ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO 
MEETING WITH YOU AND YOUR CHILD. 

 
PARENTS, PLEASE BRING YOUR CHILD’S 

 BIRTH CERTIFICATE,  
IMMUNIZATION RECORD ,SOCIAL SECURITY CARD  

& ANY LEGAL DOCUMENTS 
 

THESE DOCUMENTS WILL BE COPIED  
AND IMMEDIATELY RETURNED  



   April 22, 2010 
  6:00 - 7:00 pm 

 
COME AND ENJOY READING FUN!! 

 
We will also be having our Book Fair in the library! 
 

The Book Fair will be open  
 7:30 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.  Thursday 

 7:30-2:30 p.m. Friday. 

 


